CITY OF THORNTON – NOVEMBER 5, 2024 – 6:30 P.M. – CITY HALL
The Thornton City Council met on the above date and time with Mayor Pro-Tem Roger Engebretson calling the meeting to order. Council members present: Brad Willman, Randy Bohman, Bill Hicok, and Jared Dietzenbach.  Also present Chuck Malotte and Mary Ingham.
Bohman made a motion to approve the consent agenda. Dietzenbach seconded, motion carried.
Ingham let the council know the FEMA grant has been submitted. The Alliant Energy grant has also been submitted. 
The discussion about other properties in town that need attention has been tabled until the December meeting. The clerk will send notices to the sheriff department for some of these properties that were discussed for the time being.
Council discussed the problem of a couple of kids in town that have been taking items from around town. The most recent being orange cones from an area being marked off for safety reasons were removed. There is also concern about dirt bikes being ridden around town and that is definitely not okay. There will be a notice sent out referencing the code and the golf cart section. There was talk of involving the sheriff department. Council decided to hold off on that for now.
Dietzenbach made a motion to adjourn. Willman seconded, motion carried.
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